



4th October 2022

Dear Nova families,

Our new OFSTED report is now published. It shows the school continues to deliver a Good standard of education and I am writing now to thank you for your continuing support for the school.

Despite the personal and family hardships you have endured in the last two and a half years, you have worked with our Headteacher and staff towards the advancement of your children's education, the fruits of which we now see in this report. I agree with the report when it highlights pastoral support as a strength of the school and with the many things it says about curriculum, behaviour and 'the wealth of opportunities and experiences for personal growth'.

Your governors are confident that the Headteacher and all the staff, working with you, will build on the strengths highlighted in the report and that the school will continue to serve the community effectively and compassionately.

This year you will see more of the governors, and we want to meet you and hear your views. I very much look forward to this and being part of Nova Primary School.

With best wishes

Laurie Haynes, Chair